
                           Relay for Life 
                         The class that collects the most money will get to                     

                throw pies in Mrs. Dee and Mrs. Alacia’s face before  

                  the “Mini-Relay for Life” walk.  

 Please send in coins and bills to help with this worthwhile cause.   

      

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

   
                                                                                     

 

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz:    April 27, 2018 

Important Reminders for:  

May 1 Student Led Conference Night 

Look for your gold paper with your time 

on it. 

16 Hall C Graduation 9 a.m. 

21 YMCA swim and Picnic we will need 

help from parents for this event too. 
 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:    

long  down   day  

Shared Reading Poetry: Plants 

Guided Reading:  animal books 

Word Study Letters: /og/op 

Math: Addition and Subtraction 

Writer’s Workshop:  Working on our research 

project on zoo animals. 
Science:  living and nonliving things. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

            Fun ways to practice 
Sight  words:                                               

  

 Write the sight words your child is 
practicing on sticky notes or pieces of 
paper.  

Get a slapper! A fly swatter works well. 
But a hand works too! 

Once they call out the words they can 
slap them.  See how many they can do in 
3 minutes  

                 

 

The end of the year is quickly 

approaching!  On Wednesday, May 16th, our 

wing will graduate from Kindergarten.  Please 

begin making arrangements now and make 

every effort to be here, for your kiddos, that 

day!  It is such a special event for them, and we 

want you to share it with them.  You may also 

want to plan to do something special with your 

child to celebrate their achievement that 

day.  You child will not have an attendance 

penalty if they are signed out after 

graduation.  We encourage you to make        

this day special for them! 

 

 


